RESOLUTION n°3
UNITAID Executive Board meeting

March 8-9, 2007

The Executive Board acknowledges and welcomes the decision by Spain to provide a
contribution of 15 million Euros to UNITAID in 2007. The Executive Board also notes
Spain's intention to consider a continuous financial support to UNITAID for the future
years.

The Executive Board also acknowledges and welcomes the adoption by the Republic of
Korea of the Law establishing the air ticket solidarity levy and the willingness to allocate
a substantial part of the revenue collected through this air ticket solidarity levy to
UNITAID.

Hence, the Executive Board decides to agree to the accession of Spain and the Republic

of Korea as UNITAID Donors.
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